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37 Gayton Road
London NW3 1UB
16 June 2021
Development Management
Camdcen Town Hall
Judd Strect
WCIH 9JE
For the attention of Matthew Dempsey
Dear Sirs,
Application number 2020/4437/P seeking Planning Permission to develop telecommunications
equipment at 25 Hampstead High Street, NW3 1QJ by Waldon Telecom Ltd on behalf of
Cornerstone and Telefonica
I have had a look at this application and have also seen the letter of objection sent to you by Angus Hislop. Although 1
do not live in the building at 25 Hampstead High Street and therefore do not have the same direct and personal
interest in this application I would nonetheless, as a concerned resident living not far from 25 Hampstead High Street
in Gayton Road, like to strongly support and endorse the objections raised by Mr Hislop.
As an aside I do not understand how Waldon Telecom Ltd can even legitimately be permitted to make this application
when the residents of 25 Hampstead High Street already have a recent planning permission for a roof terrace (Ref.
2020/1774/P) with which this proposed application would clearly be in conflict.

Yours faithfully

Peter Ratzer



